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Dear Participants,
 
Due to the early presidental and parliamentary elections of
Turkey, we unfortunately have to cancel the last day of the
conference (24 June 2018). We sincerely apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause and look forward to greeting you
in Gebze.

http://ntrmsymposium.org/program/
http://ntrmsymposium.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/06/Schedule-1-1.pdf

